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March 29, 2023 
 

 

To all OSH staff,  

This Superintendent Directive modifies and adds to Oregon State Hospital policy 
number 8.001, “Video Surveillance.” 

To allow staff to adequately respond to reportable incident investigations, is my 
directive that: 

• In addition to video review reasons already allowed for in policy 8.001, 
“Video Surveillance,” video reviews may also be requested as related to 
reportable incident investigations. Reportable incidents are as defined in 
OSH policy 1.003, “Incident Reporting.” 

• OSH critical incident investigators are now referred to as the Incident 
Reporting Systems Investigation (IRSI) department.  

• All other provisions of policy 8.001 apply, including, but not limited to, all 
approval processes and stated process exemptions. 

“Staff” includes employees, volunteers, trainees, interns, contractors, vendors, 
and other state employees assigned to work at Oregon State Hospital. 

This directive will remain in effect until OSH policies, procedures, and protocols 
are updated or the directive is otherwise rescinded. 

Sincerely, 

 

Dolly Matteucci (she, her, hers) 
Oregon State Hospital 
Superintendent – CEO 
Desk: 503-945-2850 
Cell: 503-309-7287 
Dolores.Matteucci@oha.oregon.gov 
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